
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization <info@munjoyhill.org> 
To: " Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization <info@munjoyhill.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 at 03:11:55 PM EST 
Subject: January on Munjoy Hill; Happy New Year from MHNO 
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Proudly serving Portland's Munjoy Hill neighborhood since 1979.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

As We Transition to 2024: 

Happy New Year from the MHNO! 

 



 

 

EcoMaine provides the following information about sustainable holiday tree disposal options: Trees left 
curbside in Portland during January (on your normal trash day) will be brought to Riverside Golf Course 
to be chipped, mulched and composted. During January, trees may also be recycled by depositing them 
in a Cutter Street parking lot (upper lot on the right, not sliding hill lot) in the Eastern Prom Park. Trees 
must be clear of all ornaments, lights, tinsel, etc. 
 
Trees left curbside in Portland AFTER February 1st will not be recycled. They will be disposed of as trash 
at Ecomaine's Waste-To-Energy plant, and will not be chipped, mulched or composted. 
 
Please recycle your tree during January, using one of these sustainable disposal options! 

 

 

 

 

  

MHNO ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

Handcrafters -- Needlecraft Sundays Every Week, 3-5 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Volunteers 
Needed for 
Senior 
Snow 
Shoveling 
 
Will you volunteer 
to shovel the 
sidewalk for a 
Munjoy Hill 
senior? You will 
be paired with one 
senior for the 
season. It may 
give service 
providers safe 
access. There are 
already many 
long-time 
volunteers in this 
City-administered, 
neighborhood-
facilitated 
program. But a 
few more 
volunteers are 
needed for this 
season. For more 
information, 
please contact 
Karen Snyder at 
k.snyder@munjoy
hill.org. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

The next monthly business meeting of the 13-members of the Board of Directors of the 
MHNO will be held on Monday, January 8th at 5:00 p.m. Monthly meetings are held in 
person at the Hill House, 92 Congress Street. If you are a member of the MHNO and are 
interested in sitting in on the Board of Director's meeting, please join us in person. 
 

The MHNO is a membership organization, with our work supported by annual 
memberships ($20 for an individual, $35 for a household). For more information or to join 
or renew, or to make a much appreciated donate, please visit www.munjoyhill.org. 
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